Wantage First Aid Squad update

Dear Residents

As some of you are aware, Wantage First Aid Squad has gone through many changes in the past year. The first aid squad has seen a major turnover in members for various reasons. Our members have been working very hard to supply us with the care and service that we have grown to expect. Our neighboring communities have assisted when needed in helping the first aid squad respond to calls. The Township of Wantage wants you to know that we are still 100% committed to our volunteers, all our volunteers, and providing the resources required to respond to a call for help. That being said there may be times when our volunteers are tapped out and unable to respond to a call. As of right now if a situation were to arise and our volunteers are unable to respond, Atlantic Ambulance Corporation has been contacted and they will be dispatched immediately.

I am sure this will still raise questions and some concerns, you may contact me via email at jmorris@wantagetwp-nj.org or call town hall (973) 875-7192 and leave a message for me, I will get back to you asap.

On a lighter note if any of you have ever considered being a volunteer, please don't hesitate, we welcome anyone. All training is included. You will never find a more rewarding experience than helping someone in their greatest time of need.

God Bless you all,

Jon Morris, Mayor